
This is the place for all current news from Bridlemile school. Please make sure to read your Friday
Flyer every week!

Important Dates to Remember:

11/5: Daylight Savings Ends (turn clocks back one hour)
11/6-9: Scholastic Book Fair
11/8: Picture Retake Day
11/8: Site Council, 4:30pm-5:30pm, virtual meet link: meet.google.com/jzn-zvsr-qwp
11/8: PTA Restaurant Fundraiser at Steeplejack
11/9: Let's Talk About Assessments! with Principal Hu, 6pm-7pm
11/10: Veteran's Day Observed-No School for Students
11/12: Garden Work Party, 10-12pm
11/14: Ruby Bridges Walk to School Day
11/20: Parent/Teacher Conferences
11/21: Parent/Teacher Conferences

Get Bridlemile Calendar Updates Here!

Add our calendar to your calendar! Click the link symbol on the top right of the Bridlemile calendar for iCal
feed instructions.

As of the mailing time of the Friday Flyer, we do not have a bargaining update. There is currently a
mediation session underway.

http://meet.google.com/jzn-zvsr-qwp
https://www.pps.net/bridlemile


Dear Bridlemile Families,

We deeply appreciate the care and concern you have shown our staff. Thank you for your
continued support during this time. We hope to have all our Beagles back in school soon.

All school buildings remain closed. First quarter report cards will be delayed; we will provide an
update upon return from the strike.

PPS is sending daily updates to families. If you are not receiving text updates from PPS, you can
text Yes to 68453.

Meal Pickup During Strike

PPS will provide grab and go meals for free for all kids, ages 1-18 and all current PPS students.
Closest meal locations to Bridlemile include West Sylvan Middle School, Robert Gray Middle
School and Ida B. Wells High School.

Meals are available: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 11:30am-1:00pm. There are no lunches
Mondays or Fridays. Please check the PPS Family Resource page for further updates and more
food resources. https://www.pps.net/strikeresources

I am having trouble logging in to my student computer/ I need a student computer

Please call our Bridlemile Office at (503) 916-6292 or email Bridlemile Office at bridlemile-
office@pps.net. Our office hours are Monday-Friday, 8am-3:30pm.

If you would like a Chromebook at home while schools are closed, please call or email the office
so that we can arrange a pick up time for you.

If you need your child’s PPS email address and password to login, please go to ParentVue to find
your child’s email address.

The password is usually the month and day of your child’s birthday. If you are not successful with
logging in with the email and password, please email Bridlemile office with your child’s name, and
we can reset the password for you.

Family and Student Learning Resources Online

A reminder that you can find Family and Student Learning Resources at:
https://sites.google.com/pps.net/student-instructional-resource

While there are no assignments due for students, there are activities posted to Seesaw that
students can work on to practice skills. Once logged into the student account, Seesaw will be an
icon (Purple with the letter S) and they can access the activities there.

There is no teacher-led online learning offered, except for online tutoring sessions for students in
K-2 identified for needing additional literacy supports. Students who are invited for online tutoring

https://www.pps.net/strikeresources
mailto:bridlemile-office@pps.net
https://parent-portland.cascadetech.org/portland/PXP2_Login.aspx
https://sites.google.com/pps.net/student-instructional-resource


will be contacted by email from PPS.

For updates on school closures and the strike, text Yes to 68453.

November is Native American Heritage month! PBS has some great documentaries and shows
pulled together on this website. We hope you take some time to watch!

November 4th is the OMSI Native American Community Science Night. This is a public event, open
to all, and is sponsored by our PPS Indian Education Department. You can find out more
information, including an agenda with timed activities, on the OMSI website.

https://www.pbs.org/articles/celebrate-native-american-and-alaska-native-heritage-month
https://omsi.edu/events/native-american-community-science-night/


Thursday, November 9th, 6pm-7pm, Bridlemile Cafeteria

Like last year, we plan to mail home student report cards and additional individual student district
assessment information (e.g. MAP and iReady math curriculum diagnostic assessment scores.)
Come join Principal Hu, Thursday, November 9th at 6pm in the Bridlemile cafeteria to learn more
about these assessments and our school goals for the year.

Translations of this letter are located at this link

Individuals and families will have the opportunity to enroll in, renew, or change their health
insurance plan for 2024 during the upcoming Marketplace health insurance open enrollment period,
which is Nov. 1, 2023 through Jan. 15, 2024. Open enrollment is the only time when anyone who is
not offered coverage from a job or a public program like the Oregon Health Plan or Medicare can
enroll in health coverage through OregonHealthCare.gov, often with financial help.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1k9-sEIv5LRa23s_nHF_8rLkx0bSMGW5t?usp=sharing
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjEyMDkuNjc5NzAwNDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2hlYWx0aGNhcmUub3JlZ29uLmdvdi9QYWdlcy9pbmRleC5hc3B4In0.Z8baE4LhPTZPrdpsmt0r2u-IZKGIvBowNRB0gEUC0KA/s/2102646434/br/150043445010-l


Health insurance covers essential health benefits critical to maintaining individual health and
treating illness and accidents. Health insurance helps to reduce medical and prescription drug
costs, making health care more affordable and thus more accessible.

Health coverage also is important for students because:
Having health insurance is linked to better health (study here).
Health insurance coverage helps boost test scores among children from low-income
households (study here).
Expanded health insurance coverage has led to historic reductions in racial disparities in
access to health care (study here).

Trained community groups, Tribal health organizations and insurance agents are available to help
Oregonians enroll in coverage through the Marketplace during open enrollment. There is no cost
for their services. Many of them offer services in multiple languages. These “Enrollment Assisters”
also can help people transition to private health coverage if they have experienced a qualifying life
event. This includes people who are losing Oregon Health Plan benefits as the state works to
renew each of its current members. Click this link to find an Enrollment Assister near you and who
speaks your preferred language.

Twice a month the Bridlemile Counseling Team sends out information about what we are doing,
books we are reading and upcoming events. For more information click on the link below:

Bridlemile Counselor Corner Newsletter

Bridlemile's annual greenery sale benefitting our PTA is back for
another year! This year, we are excited to offer a ship option,
which allows you to send select wreaths, table decorations, etc.
to friends and family across the U.S.

Visit https://greenery-sale.cheddarup.com to place your order.
Orders will be accepted until November 10th and in-person pick-up
will be on Saturday, December 2nd at Bridlemile.

Bridlemile Greenery Sale Flyer.pdf

https://advocacy.consumerreports.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/03/hiresearch.pdf
https://www.public-health.uiowa.edu/news-items/health-insurance-expansion-linked-to-improved-academic-test-scores-of-low-income-children/
https://www.commonwealthfund.org/publications/2020/jan/how-ACA-narrowed-racial-ethnic-disparities-access?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://healthcare.oregon.gov/Pages/find-help.aspx
https://www.smore.com/y7h4w
https://greenery-sale.cheddarup.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jUc3Bo5IK6eF08qZRRwwneqNncvzlrtc/view?usp=sharing


launch drive.google.com

Click Here for PTA and Foundation Newsletter

Bridlemile Elementary School

Instagram: @ bridlemile_beagles
Email: bridlemile-office@pps.net
Website: https://www.pps.net/bridlemile
Location: 4300 Southwest 47th Drive, Portland, OR, USA
Phone: 503-916-6292

Bridlemile Elementary School Website

All Friday Flyer messages are archived on the Bridlemile elementary school website.

Questions, comments or feedback about this newsletter? Just hit reply or email
us at Bridlemile-Office@pps.net.

Bridlemile Elementary School
https://www.pps.net/bridlemile

4300 SW 47th Dr.
Portland, OR 97212
503-916-6292
bridlemile-office@pps.net

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jUc3Bo5IK6eF08qZRRwwneqNncvzlrtc/view?usp=sharing
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mailto:bridlemile-office@pps.net
https://www.pps.net/bridlemile
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